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Comments for Public Posting: Jamison’s properties throughout Koreatown consistently are
unkempt. Trash, pigeon and human feces are commonly strewn
across their developments and left there, sometimes for weeks at a
time. If a developer seeks approval for new projects it seems as
though they should properly maintain the existing sites, instead of
behaving like slumlords.



